@ PA Lions Beacon
—— — Lodge Camp

“500 Club”

Dear Lions and Leos of District 14-K,

This is the time of year that we ask for your support of the “Beacon Lodge 500 Club”. This
is an opportunity for each Lion and Leo to make a personal contribution to help with maintenance
and repairs of Pennsylvania Lions Beacon Lodge Camp.

The “500 Club” is based on a $5.00 donation per member per year.

The Lions and Leo Clubs in the state of Pennsylvania continue to embrace the Lions motto “We
Serve”. We encourage all clubs to consider 100% participation in this important fundraiser.

We ask that you: 1. Make checks payable to: Beacon Lodge 500 Club
DO NOT MAIL CHECKS TO BEACON LODGE

2. Mail checks by January 31* to: PDG Kathy Duelley - 1305 Johnson Street,Easton, PA 18040

*UPON REQUEST, WE WILL BE PLEASED TO PRESENT A
BEACON LODGE PROGRAM AT YOUR CLUB. (Most of you are
familiar with the camp, but new members need to be informed of the
importance of this camp.)

Enclosed you will also find a copy of the 2025 Beacon Lodge Wish List. After you collect your
donations, contact vour Zone Chair or PDG Kathy Duelley

Once again, we thank the Lions and Leo Clubs of District 14-K for your continued support of PA Lions
Beacon Lodge Camp; helping make it one of the best special needs camps in America.

Yours in Lionism,

Kathy Duelley - Board member (484-802-2386) kathvduelley@gmail.com OR

Deb Lillegard- Board member (610-739-9434) deblillegard@yahoo.com

“We make a living by what we get, we make a life by what we give.
Sir Winston Chur
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